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School closed end of Friday 22nd May reopens Monday 1st June 
Morrclo

Goodbye and hello 

Mr Laidler is 

leaving us on 

Friday, and 

we would like 

to thank him 

for his time with us and wish him well 

for the future. Mrs Cooper returns to 

Class 3 from maternity leave on Monday 

1st June. 

 

School closure 

School will be closed at 3.15 on Friday 

22nd May, and reopens on Monday 1st 

June for half term. 

 

Dinner Lady vacancy 

There is a vacancy at the moment for a 

dinner lady in school, to start at the 

beginning of September. If anyone is 

interested in the position, please 

contact the school office to speak to 

Mrs Binks. 

 

Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium & Killhope 

Classes 1,2 and 3 had 

their trips on 

Wednesday and all had a 

very enjoyable day. The children were 

very well behaved so well done to all the 

classes! 

Strictly Sunnybrow 

The whole school took part in a dance 

competition on Thursday, which they 

judged each other on in the style of 

Strictly Come Dancing – the winners 

were Class 4 overall and Shayne Lee was 

the individual winner. Congratulations to 

them and a huge round of applause for 

all the pupils 

after all 

their hard 

work! 

 

Future attendance rule 

From September 2015 the Government 

is changing the attendance threshold 

from 85% to 90%. Our EWO will now 

monitor any pupil who falls below 95% 

attendance. 

 

Sainsbury’s vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers 

in school; please send any you have in to 

us. Thanks! 

 

Car Park 

Would you please note that the car park 

at the front of the school is for staff 

only – there should be no parking or 

dropping off for parents/carers. 
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Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 

through the link on the school website, 

the whole school can now blog. Please 

leave comments on our posts, which are 

monitored by Miss Potts and need to be 

approved before they show on the site 

for E safety reasons. 

 

 

 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 

from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 

here at school. All members, 

old and new, are welcome 

to attend. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

  

Friday 22nd May                              - School closes for half term 

Monday 1st June                              - School reopens 

Wednesday 10th June                        - Spring clean 1 -3pm 

Thursday 11th June                           - Y6 Durham Cathedral Leavers Service 

Friday 26th June                              - School closed teacher training 

Monday 29th June – Friday 3rd July         - Maths week 

Wednesday 1st July                           - Go Givers Celebration 

Friday 17th July                               - School closes summer holidays 

Wednesday 2nd September                   - School reopens         

    


